
 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
CONTACT:  
 Sanford Airport Authority                                    Airports Worldwide @ SFB 
 Lauren Rowe                                    Michael Caires  
 Phone: 407-414-8832                                    Phone: 407-585-4500 
 Email: LRowe@osaa.net                       Email: Michael.Caires@AirportsWorldwide.com 

 

 

Orlando Sanford Weather Advisory 2 

- Update on Commercial Passenger Flight Activity 
 

 

Sanford, FL, September 7, 2017 @ 4:30 PM – Due to current predictions for Hurricane Irma, 

Orlando Sanford International Airport (SFB) expects the last commercial passenger flight to depart at 

5:15 PM on Saturday, September 9. There will be no commercial passenger flight activity after that 

time until further notice. Commercial passenger flight operations will resume as soon as possible and 

will be announced accordingly. 

Passengers should check with their airline directly for specific flight details before coming to 

the airport as it is possible for the Airport to be open; however, your specific flight’s schedule is 

modified. For airline contact information please see below or visit www.OrlandoSanfordAirport.com. 

 

Allegiant Air: www.Allegiant.com – 702-505-8888 

Interjet: www.Interjet.com – 866-285-9525 

Thomson Airways: www.Thomson.co.uk 

TUI – Belgium: www.TUIfly.be 

TUI – Netherlands: www.TUIfly.nl 

Surinam Airways: www.FlySLM.com 

ViaAir: www.FlyViaAir.com – 407-499-4992 

 

Passengers should not come to the Airport until commercial passenger flight operations 

resume. Please remember that the Airport is not a shelter. 
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